
                                                    

 

 

 

 

  

       

 

 

 

The Hopes and Fears  

of All the Years  

Are met in  

Thee tonight. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

And 

Happy New Year 2013 

 

From the  

                                                    

 
 

 

 

  

    Gettysburg Presbyterian Church 

G R A P E V I N E 
January 29, 2014 “The Pastor’s Page” 

  Dream On 
 

     January 20
th
 celebrated the life and legacy of civil rights leader 

Martin Luther King, Jr.  Below are some of Dr. King’s words spo-
ken along the way toward equal and civil rights for all people: 

 

                                “Darkness cannot drive out darkness;  
                                            only light can do that.   
                                        Hate cannot drive out hate;  
                                             only love can do that.” 
 

                                    “I have decided to stick with love.   
                                   Hate is too great a burden to bear.” 

 

                               “The ultimate measure of a man is not  
                           where he stands in moments of comfort  
                              and convenience, but where he stands  
                               at times of challenge and controversy.” 

 

“Faith is taking the first step  
even when you don’t see the whole staircase.” 

 

“Our lives begin and end the day  
we become silent about things that matter.” 

 

“I have a dream that one day this nation will rise up  
and live out the true meaning of its creed:   
‘We hold these truths to be self-evident:   

that all men are created equal.’… 
 

I have a dream that my four children will one day live  
in a nation where they will not be judged by the color of their skin  

but by the content of their character.” 
 

     May God grant us the wisdom and perseverance to continue pursuing this dream. 
 
Faithfully Yours, 
Rev. Lou 
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THANK YOU: 

I  would to thank the Deacons for the many acts of kindness  

and thoughtfulness in providing my transportation to visit my 

husband while he was in the hospital and nursing home 

(nearly 90 trips.) 

 

My sincere thanks and I am forever grateful, 

Eleanor “Nonie” Kennell 

February 1 
Karen Breighner 
Diane Hoffman 
Thomas Piper 
February 2 
Lydia Flinner 
Kayla Hosterman 
Sean Hosterman 
Freda Hulton 
Kyle May 
McKenna Snyder 
Greg Trax 
Pam Wisor 
February 3 
Penny Breighner 
Elizabeth Farnham 
Mary Flinner 
Linda MacAskill 
Sophie May 
Meghan Moroz 
Kasey Rathgeber 
Deb Siefken 

 
 
February 4 
Drew Sheely 
February 5 
Blaze Graff 
Bill Sterrett 
Ethan Strausner 
Rebecca Zepp 
February 6 
Allan Blue 
Lori McNair 
Viola Reaver 
February 7 
Ab Rainbow 
Daniel Snyder 
February 8 
Evan Guiher 
February 10 
Matt Clark 
Savannah Waligore 
Susan Wicklein 

February 11 
Chuck MacDonald 
Susan Paul 
 
February 12 
Charlie Behre 
February 13 
Margaret Dombrowsky 
February 14 
Carolyn Durboraw 
Cody Smith 
February 15 
Sandra Yarber Dixon 
February 16 
Robert Bigham 
Jim Gardner 
Alison Golanoski 
Carly Hinton 
Carrie McMaster 
February 17 
Clare Alloway 
Barry Breighner 

Nicole Bridel 
February 20 
Deborah Litten 
 
 
 
February 21 
William Fitzpatrick 
Faye Johns 
Patti Schwartz 
Deborah Yargar-Reed 
February 22 
Margaret Crone 
Elliana Dillman 
Brandon Guiher 
February 23 
Henry Heiser 
Dana Hubble 
Harrison Moroz 
February 24 
Henry Rice 
February 25 

Marty Fitzgerald 
Robert Lindsay 
Colton McMaster 
Art Pore 
 
 
 
 
February 26 
Joseph Egloff 
Kody Kulkusky 
Bryan LaRochelle 
February 27 
Gary Morrison 
Susan Moyer 
February 28 
Rush Benson 
Jean Conover 
Robert McQuaide 
Joyce Morrison 
Lovette Mott 
Rad Schultz 

***************************************************************************************** 

Brian & Patricia Campbell 
12 Deer Trail 
Abbottstown, PA  17301 
259-9815 
 
Lori Beth Dixon 
248 Twin Lakes Dr. 
Gettysburg, PA  17325 
420-5962 
Child: Kira Pawletko 
 
Bill & Ann Ellefson 
18 Dogwood Court 
Gettysburg, PA  17325 
398-2890 
 

Sharon Holsclaw 
479 Pleasanton Dr. 
Gettysburg, PA  17325 
420-5674 
 
Dan & Merida Hurkett 
707 Lee Dr. 
Gettysburg, PA  17325 
420-5299 
 
Nathan & Jessica Lush 
1260 Biglerville Rd. 
Gettysburg, PA  17325 
337-2583 
Children:  Jackson &  
                Brayden 

Dale & Becki Powell 
1068 Boyds School Rd. 
Gettysburg, PA  17325 
 
Alice Scott 
210 Black Horse Tavern Rd. 
Gettysburg, PA  17325 
334-7188 
 
Connie Trostle 
116 Harrisburg Pike 
Dillsburg, PA  17019 
439-8504 
 

— — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — — -- 
Please detach the above section and put it in your current Church Directory. 

Copies of Presbyterian Church 

Book of Confessions 
 

There are 4 extra copies of the Presbyterian 
Church (U.S.A.) Book of Confessions from 
Pastor Dave’s recent Sunday School class.  
If you are interested in purchasing one for 
$10.00, please contact Phyllis at 334-1235, 
ext. 5 or gpcdce@embarqmail.com.  
Thanks! 
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Photo Directory Insert 
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You Look Marvelous! 

You need to be in the 2014 GPC Photo Directory!! 
 

Some of you may wonder why you need to get your picture taken for our new 

GPC Photo Directory, when you did it 4 years ago and of course you haven’t 

changed a bit since then!   
 

Here are a few reasons you may not be aware of: 

We earn participation points when you are photographed and these points are used to 
get extra directories for new members and other uses.  This year we would like 
to have enough to place some in our pews for reference during services.  How 
nice would it be to pull out a directory and be able to look up the person in the 
next row whose name you have forgotten! 

The number of activity pages in the directory that show our mission teams, music   
programs, children’s programs and more, are based on how many families we 
have participating and the points earned.  We want to show all our activities on 
these pages.  

In the last directory we earned enough points to get the free blue tri fold you see in 
our pews now.  Nice promo piece & I see many visitors pull it out and look it 
over.  

And maybe, just maybe, you really have changed just a little bit in the last 4 years?  
 

We also want to mention that you are more than welcome to bring family or 

friends who are not a part of GPC for photos as well, for your personal use (of 

course these folks will not be shown in the directory, though this could be an 

informal way to introduce them to your church family).   
 

When you schedule your photography session, keep in mind the following: 

You can sign up on Sunday mornings in Fellowship Hall or by clicking the link on the 
website (www.gettysburgpresbyterian.org). 

You need to schedule a separate time slot for each family.   
If you have over 7 in your photo, it requires two time slots!    
You are also welcome to bring pets, musical instruments, sports equipment 

(reasonable in size of course) to personalize your photos. 
  

Thank you for helping to make this a great directory that will be a blessing to 

the fellowship of our Church family. 
 

 

On behalf of the Directory Team, 
 

Kathy Wark 

(301) 788-7603 

http://www.gettysburgpresbyterian.org
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NEED A RIDE? 
If you are having trouble attend-

ing church services and/or church 

functions due to not having transportation, 

let the Deacons help you.   We are only a 

phone call away.  The transportation Deacon 

for  February is Kelly Jones at 334-9504. 

 

Focus on the Psalms in Worship 
We will be focusing on the Psalms in worship until 
Lent begins.  We encourage you to read the Psalms 
we will be using in worship during the week.  We 
think this will enrich your personal devotional live and 
enliven your worship experience.   
 

Psalms for Personal Reading 
 

2/9        Psalms 42 & 43 2/16      Psalm 19 
2/23      Psalm 27  3/2        Psalm 139 

“Spare Clothes for the Nursery” 

 

   We need a small 

supply of young 

children’s clothes 

(ages 1-4) to keep as spares in the 

nursery.  If you have a few items your 

child has outgrown, please bring them 

to Phyllis’ office.   

      Thanks! 

Gettysburg C.A.R.E.S. Report 
 

    From Monday, December 30 through Sunday, January 12, GPC welcomed Gettysburg C.A.R.E.S. guests 
each evening from 8:30 in the evening until 7 AM the next morning. The number of guests ranged be-
tween 17 and 29, with most nights above 20. Seven children came regularly with their moms or dads. The 
lower level Sunday School rooms and the MacAskill Room served as sleeping quarters during some of the 
coldest nights so far this winter for people who would otherwise have had nowhere to stay, except per-
haps in their cars. The guests regularly expressed their gratitude for the chance to come in out of the cold 
and sleep in a warm and safe place. 
 

    A number of people helped the shelter to run smoothly during its two week stay. Our custodians, 
Tracey Stone and Scott McPherson, went above and beyond, not only keeping the rooms clean, but rear-
ranging furniture and other equipment when they were needed for other purposes during the day. Scott 
and Lou Nyiri cleared the sidewalks of snow and ice for guests who were on foot.  A warm thank you to 
these GPC members who served as hosts or overnight volunteers during our shelter weeks: Lee and Bev 
Weber, Andy Miner, Megan Pilarcik, Judy and Wayne English, Sharon Martin, John and Pam Musselman, 
Mary Weigle, Gail Hull, Carole Simon, Ron Jones, Eve Small, Tracey Stone, Kathy and Mike Wark, Heather 
Tschop, Jim Raggets, Phyllis Dowd, Steve Toddes, Sharon Baker, and Susan Kolmer. Your presence demon-
strated the love of Christ to all who walked through the doors. 

Congratulations, Gail Hull 
 

     On January 20
th
 Gail Hull was awarded the 2014 Living the Dream Lifetime Achievement Award by the Martin Lu-

ther King Jr. Celebration Committee for her many years of sustained efforts in our community on behalf of diversity, 
social justice, equality and unity.  Gail reminds us to never forget the words of Dr. King, “the arc of the moral universe 
is long, but it bends toward justice.”  This award comes to Gail for her more than thirty years of speaking out, showing 
up and working behind the scenes to promote equal opportunity.  Described as someone who “walks the walk” – while 
many will show up for an event then go back to life as usual, Gail remains steadfast and committed for the long haul.  
When you see Gail, please extend a word of congratulations to her. 
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Upcoming Events: 
HIGH SCHOOL FELLOWSHIP 

February 
 
 

February 2 3:00 - 5:00 “Souper Bowl Game” 

     at St. Francis 

February 5 5:30 - 7:00 The Twelve 

February 9 5:30 - 7:00 Dinner & Workcamp 

    Information night 

February 12 5:30 - 7:00 The Twelve 

February 16 5:30 - 7:00 Dinner & Discussion 

February 19 5:30 - 7:00 The Twelve 

February 21 & 9:00 p.m. to High School  

    22 8:00 a.m. “Lock-In” 

February 23 NO SHIP - because of Lock-In 

February 26 5:30 - 7:00 The Twelve 

MidSHIP Schedule 

February 
 

 

February 2 3:00 - 5:00 “Souper Bowl Game” 

     at St. Francis 

February 5 2:30 - 5:30 Small Group 

February 8 10:00 - 1:00 Candy Making at 

     (Sat.)    Libby’s house 

February 9 9:00 - 12:00 Candy Sale during 

    Church 

  5:30 - 7:00 Fellowship / Games 

February 12 2:30 - 5:30 Small Group 

February 16 5:30 - 7:00 Fellowship / Games 

February 19 2:30 - 5:30 Small Group 

February 23 5:30 - 7:00 Fellowship / Games 

February 26 2:30 - 5:30 Small Group 

February 

 Music Schedule 
 

February 2   8:15 a.m.      Early Choir 

                   11:00 a.m.      Adult Choir 
 

February 9   8:15 a.m.      Early Choir 

                   11:00 a.m.      Adult Choir 
 

February 16   8:15 a.m.      Early Choir 

                   11:00 a.m.      Adult Choir 
 

February 23   8:15 a.m. Chapel Bell Choir 

    Chapel Choir 

  11:00 a.m. Intergenerational  

    Bell Choir 

 Workcamp Information Night 
 

There will be an information night  

regarding the high school workcamp  

on Sunday, February 9th from 5:30 – 7:00 

at GPC.  Please contact Rev. Nyiri at 334-

1235, ext. 4 with how many will be attend-

ing in your party so there is enough food 

and handouts.  Workcamp is for any youth 

who have completed grade 9 through 12 

and for some freshman and sophomores in 

college (space permitting).  This meeting is 

for parents and their high school children. 

High School Lock-In 
 

     The high school will have a lock-in from 

9:00 p.m. Friday, February 21 to 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday, February 22.  Permission forms 

can be picked up at Sunday night youth 

group beginning February 2nd.  Don’t miss out 

on the fun and excitement & learn a bit 

about who you are in God’s eyes.  Questions?  

Contact Rev. Nyiri at 334-1235, ext. 4.  

South Dakota Mission Trip Meeting 
February 9, 2014  

@ 2:00 p.m. 
       

     A meeting for all those interested in this  
year’s South Dakota Mission Trip will be held on     Sun-
day, February 9 at 2:00 p.m. in the MacAskill Room.  
Come join us whether you want to sign up or just get 
information about our trip to the Cheyenne River Indian 
Reservation from July 17-27, 2014.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Phyllis or Penny in the church 
office 334-1235, ext. 5.     
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“THE PSALMS” 
 
 

Leader:  Rev. Dr. Brooks Schramm 
 

Sundays, Feb. 2 - 23 
9:30 a.m. in MacAskill Room 

 

 Rev. Dr. Brooks Schramm is Professor of Biblical Studies at the Lutheran Theological Seminary in Gettysburg.  As you may 
recall, last April Brooks presented a series on “The Dead Sea Scrolls”.  It was a fascinating series, enthusiastically attended by many 
church members.  Brooks has agreed to return to GPC next month for a new series on “The Psalms”. 
 Professor Brooks Scramm has taught Bible, Hebrew and particularly courses related to the Old Testament at the Lutheran 
Theological Seminary at Gettysburg since 1994.  He received a BA in German and History from Texas A & M University in 1979, an 
M. Div. from Wartburg Theological Seminary in 1984, and a Ph.D. in Hebrew Bible from the University of Chicago in 1993. 
   

  Below are the weekly topics for “The Psalms” series: 
 

  Sunday, February 2:   “The Structure of the Psalter and the Psalter as a Book” 
  Sunday, February 9:    “Lament Psalms 1” 
  Sunday, February 16:    “Lament Psalms 2 and Thanksgiving Psalms” 
  Sunday, February 23:    “Hymns of Praise and the Attributes of the God of Israel” 

“JOHN: THE MAVERICK GOSPEL” 
 

Leader:  Rev. Dr. Charles “Buz” Myers 
 

March 9 - April 6 
9:30 a.m. in MacAskill Room 

 
 Come join us for this Lenten series on the Gospel of John, led by Buz Myers, an ordained Presbyterian minister who cur-
rently teaches in the Religious Studies Department at Gettysburg College.  Below are the weekly topics: 

 
  

  Sunday, March   9 - "The Word Became Flesh" [A Study of John 1-2] 
 

  Sunday, March 16 - "`You Must Be Born Again'" [A Study of John 3-8] 
 

  Sunday, March 23 - "Jesus Wept" [A Study of John 9-14] 
 

  Sunday, March 30 - "`I Am the Way, the Truth, and the Life'"  [A Study of John 15-19] 
 

  Sunday, April      6 - "`My Lord and My God!'" [A Study of John 20-21] 

            BIBLE - A - THON 
 Our church is offering a “Bible-A-Thon” for children in Kindergarten through Grade 5.  

This program is similar to the Knowledge-A-Thon held at local elementary schools. 

     On February 16 and 23, the children in Kindergarten, Grade 1, and Grade 2 will be given a list 

of 50 Bible questions and answers; children in Grades 3,4, and 5, a list of 100.  They are to go over these at 

home with their parents until they have learned all (or most) of them.  Then on Sundays, March 2, 9, and 16, 

adults and teens will be available during Sunday School and church to sit with each child individually and see 

if they can answer each question.  Those children who score 80% or better will be presented with a ribbon 

and invited to a party at the church on March 23. 

     We hope each child will be willing to participate and that you, as parents, will encourage them to do so.  

If you will not be in church on February 16 or 23, you can pick up the lists during the week in the church of-

fice.  If you have any questions, contact Phyllis at 334-1235, ext 5 or gpcdce@embarqmail.com.   

Until then, “Happy Studying”! 
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PW CIRCLES 
 

    Elizabeth Circle                   Mary Martha Circle              Esther Circle 
   Monday, Feb. 17, 1:00 p.m.                        Monday, Feb. 17, 7:00 p.m.        Thursday,  Feb. 20, 10:00 a.m.  
   Paideia House, First Floor              Paideia House, First Floor                             Eisenhower Lounge @ GPC 
   Hostess:  Sarah Lambert            Lesson 5: Exodus 15: 22-18:27        Study Leader: Sue Kolmer 
   Lesson 6: Exodus 18 and 24;             Facilitator:  Judy Bullis                Lesson 6: Exodus 18 and 24; 

“Calendar of Giving” 

     The Calendar of Giving is an opportunity for our congregation to sup-

port numerous local organizations.  Through this program, we identify 

local organizations that are in need of smaller donations.  Each month, 

we will be collecting specific items for the identified organization.   

For the month of:  

February 

We will be collecting items for  

Gettysburg C.A.R.E.S. 

Instant coffee & hot chocolate, plastic spoons,        

hot cups, blankets (twin bed) new or mildly used,  

XX-large Ziploc Big Bags (available at Wal-Mart, 

4/box) for storing blankets, paper towels, toilet paper, 

and copier paper. 

Dinners for Seven or Eight 
 
     The goal of these dinners is to provide church members an opportunity to enjoy fellowship at three casual, adult-only dining experiences.  If 
getting to know twenty-one to twenty-four church members in this type of setting sounds appealing, then Dinners for Seven or Eight is for you. 
     Deadline to register is February 23, 2014, after which a schedule will be made designating one person to host a dinner to include six or seven 
other GPC members in their home (you choose if you wish to host). The host prepares a main course and informs the members in their group so 
they will bring an appropriate side dish (side dishes are assigned to each participant on the schedule – vegetable, salad or dessert). Dinners will 
occur in March, April and May. 
     Sometimes we have more participants than hosts, so if you wish, you may host more than one dinner.  You may also be a substitute who is 
called if a regular participant runs into calendar problems and cannot attend a particular month’s meal.  Substitutes then bring the side dish of the 
individual or couple you are replacing (i.e. salad, vegetable or dessert). 
     This meal is a great way to share fellowship with other members in the GPC church family. 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * Dinners for Seven or Eight Registration Form * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

DEADLINE to register is February 23, 2014 
ATTENTION: Rev. Lou Nyiri 

 
    ___  I will be a REGULAR part of Dinners for Seven or Eight  
 

    ___  I will be a SUBSTITUTE part of Dinners for Seven or Eight 
 

Name(s): ___________________________________________________ 
 

Street Address (Where dinner will be held if hosting): ___________________________________________________________ 
 

Wish to Host:  Yes/No 
 

Put a “1” by the month you would like to host, “2” by your second choice, “3” by your third choice. If you are willing to host more 

than one meal, place a “1” by the months you could host a dinner. 

      March _____         April _____    May _____ 

Honduras Mission Trip 

For more than 20 years, GPC has been 

sponsoring a Medical & Dental mission 

to Honduras.  Honduras is 

the second poorest country 

in the western hemisphere 

and is in great need of 

medical & dental care.  

Over the last 20 years, this mission has 

served more than 100,000 people.  This 

year we are going to Azacualpa de Santa 

Barbara from June 21 to July 1.  We 

have plenty of medical & dental person-

nel signed up but we need general help-

ers.  No experience is needed, just a will-

ingness to serve.  The trip cost is $900 + 

your airfare.  Call Lee Flinner at 717-

398-9121 for more information. 

 



Young at Heart  
 

Our February get-together will be a covered dish luncheon 

on Thursday, February 13th at 12:00 noon.   After the 

meal there will be a musical presentation by several tal-

ented members of our church choir and flute choir.  

All are welcome.  If you are not on a regular call list and 

would like to attend, please bring a covered dish of your 

choosing and your own place setting and join us for this 

wonderful time of fellowship.  

If you have any questions please contact Pam or Dick Wi-

sor at 359-8896 or email us at pwisor@hotmail.com.  

YOU’RE INVITED TO AN OPEN HOUSE!! 
 

Gettysburg will be remembering another anniversary this year.  The 

Federal Building located at 140 Baltimore Street will be celebrating 

its 100th anniversary in February.   We all know it as the Gettys-

burg branch of the Adams County Library System.  The library and 

its staff are hosting an Open House on Sunday February 23, from 

11:00am to 2:00pm to honor the occasion.  They will be giving tours 

of the library, answering questions about library services, displaying 

future space plans for the library and the new library logo.  There 

will be refreshments in the Eisenhower Room on the third floor.  

This is another great way to celebrate Gettysburg, so since you are 

already downtown for your church worship, just walk across the 

street and say hi!  And speaking as a book lover, you may discover 

something of interest that you didn’t even know existed.  Hope to 

see you, because you all know I’ll be there! 

 

Cathy Gardner, GPC Librarian 

Check out the  

Bookmobile in  

Fellowship Hall foR: 

 

The Life of Our Lord     
by Charles Dickens 

Illustrations by Rachel Taft-Dixon 
Written 1850 Published 1934 

 
 
     What a great book for chil-

dren and adults!  Charles Dickens authored this 
book for his children and never intended it to be 
published.  It was written right after David Copper-
field was published. Dickens wrote this as a letter 
to his children about his religious beliefs. I know 
you might be a little skeptical but he evidently had 
his own personal beliefs about the life of Jesus. 
 
     It is beautifully written and illustrated.     I 
thought the illustrations stole the book. It begins at 
the birth of Christ and ends at the crucifixion.  I 
found it a quick read but very telling about the time 
period it was written in.  Mr. Dickens is actually 
telling a story to his children.  I can just picture him 
gathering all the children around and reading a 
chapter or two a night before a roaring fire.  After-
wards, there would be discussions and maybe a 
prayer. 
 
     When Charles Dickens passed away in 1870,  
his wife and children were true to his wishes and 
did not have the book published.  Once Mrs. Dick-
ens died, the book fell into her sister’s hands and 
she also kept it from being published.  It finally 
found its way to belong to Sir Henry Dickens, 
Charles’s youngest child.  Upon Sir Henry’s death 
in 1933, his wife and children were instructed in 
the will to decide what they thought should happen 
to the book.  Should it stay solely in the family or 
be published to share with the world.  By individual 
vote, they decided to have it published.  So, in 
1933, Associated Newspapers LTD in London 
published the book for us all to enjoy.  Then in 
1945, Simon & Schuster published the book in the 
United States. 
 
     I hope you are able to drop by the GPC Book-
mobile in Fellowship Hall and take a look at The 
Life of Our Lord.  It will be well worth your time! 
 
 
Until next month, keep on reading! 
 
Cathy 

If you made a pledge to the FFF Capital Cam-

paign you may have noticed that the information 

listed under the Total Pledge Status Calculation on 

your contribution statement may be confusing.  The 

Total Contributions to all Funds does reflect your con-

tribution given for 2013.  Since the Campaign didn’t 

“officially” start until January 1, 2014 your contribu-

tion made in 2013 will be reflected as a pre-payment 

on your 2014 statement.  If you have any ques-

tions ,please call Penny in the church office. 

What is Per Capita? 

     In your box of envelopes, there is an envelope designated for “per capita” 

giving.  This money is divided between General Assembly, Synod, and Pres-

bytery to cover a wide variety of expenses.  For example, our congregation 

used the per capita-funded matching and referral system when we were 

seeking a new pastor.  The per capita amount is $25.00 this year.        

     We encourage you to use the special envelope to pay your per capita 

expense so we don’t need to take it out of our operating budget.  Thank you! 
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LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP FOR KIDS CLUB!!  
Children in Kindergarten - Grade 2 

February 3 – March 10, 2014 
       

           Kids Club is a time of fun, friendship, Bible stories, Scripture activities, crafts, and games   

under the leadership of Pam Rowland.  We will offer two identical programs for our Spring series, 

“Adventures of Paul.”  These programs will be held every Monday from February 3 – March 10, one 

from 3:30 - 5:30 p.m. and the other from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.  Both programs are for children in Kinder-

garten - Grade 2 and will be held downstairs in the MacAskill Room. 

        If your child is interested in Kids Club and did not receive a registration form, please call Phyllis 

in the church office (334-1235, ext. 5) or pick one up on the bulletin board in Fellowship Hall.  There 

is no fee and the program is open to any child in Kindergarten - Grade 2 who is interested.  We hope 

your child can join us for this church activity for younger members!                                      

                                                                 

          — Blessings,  Phyllis 
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Session Update 
 
At its stated meeting on Jan. 12, the Session… 
 

 Received 14 new members 
 

 Approved the 2014 budget of $769,539.00 
 

 Heard the spiritual journeys of our new elders 
 

 Heard updates on the Wall St. purchase, the 
DCE search, and the construction process. 

DCE Search Update 

Phyllis Dowd, our Director of Christian Education, 
will retire at the end of March.  We are keenly 
aware that it is impossible to replace Phyllis, but 
our DCE Search Team is hard at work searching 
for a new DCE.  Members of the search team are:  
Heather Tschop (chair), Bob McQuaide, Meghan 
Moroz, Patti Schwartz, Mary Beth Shoemaker, 
Larry Sanders, Liz Bergen, and Pastor Dave. 
 
We have posted the job at seminaries and colleg-
es, in magazines, and at several on-line sites.  
You may review the full job description at our 
website (www.gettysburgpresbyterian.org)  We 
are in the process of reviewing applications and 
will soon begin conducting interviews. 
 
There will likely be an interim time before we can 
get our new staff member in place.  Pastor Dave 
and the Session will work to provide staff cover-
age during that time. 
 
Watch your newsletter for information about a cel-
ebration of Phyllis’ ministry with us! 

Foundations for the Future  

Capital Campaign Update: 

A Building Committee has been formed!  Its members 
are:  Ross Brownley, Brian Campbell, Ron Hankey, 
Kurt Holsclaw, Cindi Knouse, Ralph Lambert, Kathy 
Wark, and Pastor Dave.  They will soon begin pro-
ducing a timeline for the work and then begin to su-
pervise it!  Thanks for your faithful giving which will 
make this work possible. 

Church Women United 

Church Women United welcomes all local church women to a 1 1/2 hour ($3) lunch meeting at 11:30 a.m. on 

Wednesday, February 5, at the Gettysburg Church of the Brethren, 1710 Biglerville Rd.  Following lunch, Mary 

Stevenson, with Gettysburg C.A.R.E.S. will be our guest speaker.  Newcomers are always welcome to join this 

ecumenical fellowship.  No reservations are needed.  For more information, contact Cheryl Potter at 337-2938. 

http://www.gettysburgpresbyterian.org/


February / March 2014 - GPC WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
 

Traditional Worship @ 8:15 & 11:00 a.m. 

 Contemporary Worship @ 9:30 a.m. 
   

  February 2  Getting Out from Under - Psalm 51 
     Communion 
 
  February 9  Parched - Psalm 42, 43 
 
  February 16  The Heavens are Telling - Psalm 19 
 
  February 23   The Fear Factor -  Psalm 27 
 
  March 2   You Can Run, but You Can’t Hide - Psalm 139 
     Communion 
 
  March 5  Ash Wednesday 

Next Newsletter Deadline:   

Noon, Thursday, February 6, 2014 
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Gettysburg Presbyterian Church 

208 Baltimore Street 

Gettysburg, PA 17325 

Office:  (717) 334-1235 

Fax:  (717) 334-0666 

www.gettysburgpresbyterian.org 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED  

 

 

Gettysburg Presbyterian Church Mission Statement 
Gettysburg Presbyterian Church believes that God calls us to 

invite people to faith in Jesus Christ, and equip them to grow 

as His fully devoted followers.  As disciples we: 

 *  study regularly 

 *  pray daily 

 *  witness boldly 

 *  live faithfully 

 *  serve passionately 

 *  worship weekly 

 

 

 

*********************** 



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY SATURDAY
1

10:00 a.m.
Youth Band Practice

2 3 4 5 6         12:00 NOON 7 8
7:40 a.m. Early Choir 8:30 a.m. Burden Bear 6:30 p.m. Cub Scouts 12:00 p.m. Men's Interfaith
9:15 a.m. Sunday School            Workshop 7:00 p.m. Stephen Ministry 2:30 p.m. MidSHIP Sm. Grp.
           (ages 3 – Grade 8) 3:30 p.m. Kids Club             Contining Education 3:15 p.m. Youth Club 6:30 p.m. Adult Discipleship
9:30 a.m. Sunday School 6:00 p.m. Kids Club                   Supervision 5:30 p.m. High School "12" 7:15 p.m. Adult Bell Choir
         (Grades 9-12 & Adult) 7:00 p.m. Boy Scouts 5:45 p.m. Chapel Choir
3:00 p.m. SHIP & MidSHIP 5:45 p.m Cont. Music Prac.
                "Souper Bowl" 6:15 p.m. Chapel Bell Choir
 @ St. Francis Xavier Center 7:00 p.m. Adult Choir

7:00 p.m. HSF Leaders Mtg.

9 10 11 12 13 14 15
7:40 a.m. Early Choir 8:30 a.m. Burden Bear 7:30 a.m. Habitat Board 12:00 p.m. Young @ Heart
9:15 a.m. Sunday School            Workshop 5:00 p.m. JMJ Spanish 3:15 p.m. Youth Club 7:15 p.m. Adult Bell Choir
           (ages 3 – Grade 8) 3:30 p.m. Kids Club 6:30 p.m. Cub Scouts
9:30 a.m. Sunday School 5:45 p.m. Girl Scouts
         (Grades 9-12 & Adult) 6:00 p.m. Kids Club
12:15 p.m. Deacons 6:30 p.m. Christian Ed.
2:00 p.m. S. Dakota Mission 7:00 p.m. Boy Scouts 6:15 p.m. Chapel Bell Choir
                Interest Meeting 7:00 p.m. Cancer Support 7:00 p.m. Adult Choir
2:00 p.m. S. Carolina Mission 7:00 p.m. Building 7:00 p.m. D.C.E. Search
                Interest Meeting                   Committee                    Committee
4:00 p.m. Session 7:15 p.m. Cont. Ministry Team
4:00 p.m. Youth Choirs
5:30 p.m. SHIP / MidSHIP
5:30 p.m. Workcamp 
           Information Night
16 17 18 19 20        12:00 NOON 21 22
7:40 a.m. Early Choir 8:30 a.m. Burden Bear 6:30 p.m. Cub Scouts 9:00 p.m. -  8:00 a.m.
9:15 a.m. Sunday School            Workshop 6:00 p.m. Stephen Ministry 3:15 p.m. Youth Club 9:00 a.m. Dollars for Scholars          - - - - High School Lock - In - - - -
           (ages 3 – Grade 8) 1:00 p.m. Elizabeth Circle               Leaders (Library) 5:30 p.m. High School "12" 10:00 a.m.Esther Circle
9:30 a.m. Sunday School 7:00 p.m. Mary Martha 7:00 p.m. Stephen Ministry 5:45 p.m. Chapel Choir 6:30 p.m. Worship & Music 9:00 a.m.- 2:00 p.m.
         (Grades 9-12 & Adult)                       Circle                   Supervision 5:45 p.m Cont. Music Prac. Girl Scout
4:00 p.m. Youth Choirs 6:15 p.m. Chapel Bell Choir "Thinking Day"
5:30 p.m. MidSHIP & SHIP 7:00 p.m. Adult Choir

     PRESIDENTS' DAY

23 24 25 26 27 28
9:15 a.m. Sunday School 8:30 a.m. Burden Bear 12:00 - 2:00 Set-Up for 7:15 p.m. Adult Bell Choir
           (ages 3 – Grade 8) Workshop             Pictorial Directory
9:30 a.m. Sunday School 3:30 p.m. Kids Club 5:00 p.m. JMJ Spanish 3:15 p.m. Youth Club
         (Grades 9-12 & Adult) 5:45 p.m. Girl Scouts 6:30 p.m. Cub Scout 5:30 p.m. High School "12"
12:00 p.m. Youth Choirs 6:00 p.m. Kids Club 5:45 p.m. Chapel Choir
5:30 p.m. MidSHIP 7:00 p.m. Boy Scouts 5:45 p.m Cont. Music Prac.
                NO SHIP 6:15 p.m. Chapel Bell Choir

7:00 p.m Adult Choir
7:00 p.m. Health Care for All

   - - - -   P   O   R   T   R   A   I   T   S        T   A   K   E   N        F   O   R        P   I   C   T   O   R   I   A   L         D   I   R   E   C   T   O   R   Y  - - - -
(E I S E N H O W E R     L O U N G E     W I N G     O F    C H U R C H)

10:00 a.m. Mom's Board

5:30 p.m. High School "12"

7:15 p.m. Adult Bell Choir

FRIDAY

5:45 p.m Cont. Music Prac.

Newsletter Deadline

February 2014

2:30 p.m. MidSHIP Sm. Grp.

2:30 p.m. MidSHIP Sm. Grp.

5:45 p.m. Chapel Choir

Newsletter Deadline

6:00 p.m. Welcome & Outreach

2:30 p.m. MidSHIP Sm. Grp.

7:00 a.m. Kiwanis


